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The CityU School of Law Students’ Professional Development and Public Service
Programme (“the Programme”) organized a Christmas Walk with the  Children in joint
efforts with EFCC Tung Fook Church (“the Church”) on 23 December 2021. This provided
an invaluable opportunity for volunteers to serve children from low-income families
living in subdivided housing and public housing units in Chai Wan and Sai Wan Ho. Owing
to financial difficulties, these children seldom have the opportunity to travel far away
from home to other districts in Hong Kong. Participating in such community service
initiatives allowed volunteers to cultivate empathy towards underprivileged children 
 and bring joy and laughter them in the festive season.

The Christmas Walk with the Children was successfully held on 23 December 2021. 22
passionate law students first gathered at the Church and accompanied the Children to
travel to Central and Tsim Sha Tsui by taking the MTR. 
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The fruitful and enjoyable journey started with a Hong Kong Observation Wheel ride.
The Children were thrilled to see the spectacular views of Victoria Harbour since this
was the first time for them to ride on a Ferris Wheel. They immediately recognized
different scenic spots when riding on the Ferris Wheel, such as the Clock Tower and
Sky 100 Hong Kong Observation Deck. After that, the Children and the volunteers
went to Tsim Sha Tsui by taking the Star Ferry. The volunteers accompanied the
Children to buy and eat ice cream at a shop at Harbour City and visited the Avenue of
Stars. Everyone had a hard time bidding farewell. Nonetheless, the memorable
experience shared by the Children and the volunteers world permanently be
engraved in their hearts. 


